
 

Oklahoma State Council 

Knights of Columbus 
State Bowling Association 

October 28th, 2021 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
THE SIXTY FIRST MEN’S AND FIFTEENTH WOMEN’S ANNUAL BOWLING 
TOURNAMENTS WILL BE HELD ON JANUARY 21-23, 2022. With the exception 
of the State Conventions, the bowling tournament brings more Knights and their 
families together than any other event. This event has enjoyed the strong support of 
all Knights across the state and we encourage your continued participation. Please 
help us update our mailing list by providing addresses on all your bowlers on the 
entry form. Thank you. 
 
Hotel arrangements have been made at the Sleep Inn in Edmond for the nights of January 
21st and 22nd. Hotel is located at 3608 S Broadway Ext phone number is 405-844-3000. 
The council has secured a rate of $71.00 a night. However, you should make 
reservations early, rooms are limited!! Be sure to tell them that you are a Knights of 
Columbus  
 
ALL ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED OR POSTMARKED BEFORE MIDNIGHT, 
December 15, 2021. NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED.  
 
This year we will be offering a Friday afternoon option for bowlers 65 and older to 
bowl their single’s set from 4pm to 5pm. This is only for senior bowlers 65 and older 
who feel they want to spread the pain over three days. There will be a spot on the 
form to mark and list DOB. All other procedures and rules will remain the same as 
previous years.  
 
FORMS CAN ALSO BE DOWNLOADED FROM THE STATE’S WEBSITE 
http://www.okkofc.org. After you have logged onto the state’s website, go to the 
bottom of the page and click in Admin (bottom right), then click on Oklahoma State 
Council Forms, then scroll down to K of C Bowling Tournament and click on either 
the Men’s or Women’s form to download.  
 
Please submit names and contact information of any eligible bowlers who would like 
to bowl but do not have a team or doubles partner or would like to substitute. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Matt Maly 
Bowling Chairman 

http://www.okkofc.org/

